
  Seventh Grade Class News 
Week of August 24-28 

 
I hope everyone is getting settled in and back to a 

school routine.  This week Brody rejoined the class.  It was 
great to see him return to the group. 

Coming home today is the white Friday 
Communicator.  Please sign this, keep the enclosed 
papers at home and RETURN on Monday.  Students who 
do not return this by Tuesday will be receiving a special 
written assignment.  

This week and next week students have the option to 
retake their Vocab Meaning test.  Please let me know if 
your student would like to do this. 

School pictures are in two weeks.  Order forms came 
home today. 

Don’t forget about pre-ordering hot lunches. 
Remember lunches can NOT be ordered the day you plan 
to eat them.  

 
Have a Great Weekend!!   Please let me know if you 

have any questions or concerns.  
Mrs. Huffman 


